
PRESS RELEASE 

CARERS TAKE SHELTER FROM RAIN  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 11October 2019 with a re-arranged trip out due to the very 

heavy rain.   

Members were looking forward to their Annual trip to Westonbirt , but unfortunately, for the first 

time in 4 years, the weather was against them so were unable to go.  However that did not stop us 

from diverting to The Lowden Garden Centre, Atworth for a sociable get together over a cuppa and a 

piece of cake of their choice.  A good time was had by all and the Members were dropped off feeling 

refreshed and ready to face all their ‘duties’ again. Thanks to Tess and Dave for dealing with this 

situation so ably. 

 

Our Programme for 2019 continues on October 25 when we have a Fish & Chip luncheon in the 

Rotary Hall plus a welcome return visit by Stewart Sheppard with his music.   

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be 

made very welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary 

Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our 

Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


